NC COASTAL RESOURCES ADVISORY COUNCIL
July 12, 2016
NOAA/NERR Administration Building
Beaufort, NC

10:00 CALL TO ORDER* (Auditorium) Debbie Smith, Chair
e Roll Call
e Announcements
e Approval of May 10, 2016 Meeting Minutes

10:10 Continued discussion of amendments to sandbag rules Mike Lopazanski

10:45 Variations in shoreline change rates due to sea level rise and inlets Spencer Rogers

11:15 Estuarine erosion control

e Living Shoreline Strategy & Accomplishments Whitney Jenkins
e Regulatory update Daniel Govoni
11:45 Old/New Business Debbie Smith, Chair

12:00 Adjourn
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* May 10, 2016
Dare County Government Complex, Manteo, NC
Meeting Summary
Attendance
Spencer Rogers (Vice Chair) Rudi Rudolph (Vice Chair)
Jett Ferebee John Brodman
David Moye Beth Midgett
Todd Roessler Lee Wynns
Kris Noble Johnny Martin
Bobby Outten '
Call to Order

Rudi Rudolph called the meeting to order with 11 members in attendance.

Temporary Erosion Control Structures

Staff presented possible temporary erosion control structure rule amendments and the council
began discussion. Spencer Rogers discussed the possibility of revising rule language to address
material used in constructing sandbags. David Moye made a motion requesting staff to review
rule language regarding sandbag construction material for the next council meeting and this
motion was approved. David Moye additionally made a motion that the council recommend
CRC adoption of staff’s proposed temporary erosion control structures rule amendments and
this motion was also approved.

Geotubes

Staff surveyed other states where geotubes have been used. Staff explained most responses
received were negative and these structures overall did not perform well in high energy
environments. Spencer Rogers questioned whether geotubes are allowed by law and staff
explained Department counsel has advised that geotubes are considered oversized sandbags
thus would require a variance to be constructed.

Adjourn
With no further business the Council adjourned and joined the CRC meeting.
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